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**For Immediate Release**
Contact: Ashley Snellman, 406-495-3712
Final Decision Released for Moose Creek Vegetation Project
WHITE SULPHUR SRPINGS, MONT., February XX, 2017—The Belt Creek-White Sulphur Springs Ranger District of the Helena-Lewis and Clark National Forest released a Decision Memo for the Moose Creek Vegetation project today. 
The project area is located 20 miles north of White Sulphur Springs in Meagher County within the Moose Creek-Adams Creek area. The project is designed to allow vegetation treatments on 2,353 acres that will help address the insect—most notably, mortalty due to the mountain pine beetle—and disease infestations and improve forest resiliency.  
Treatment activities involve commercial and non-commercial harvest and prescribed burning; associated project activities focus on access issues, and will require some road maintenance, reconstruction and temporary construction of access-roads. Once the project is completed, all temporary roads will be decommissioned.
“The collaboration effort, which began in spring of 2016, associated with the Moose Creek Vegetation project helped guide the project’s design and has resulted in a project that is supported by representatives of many interest and user groups in the community,” Forest Supervisor Bill Avey said. “The Moose Creek Farm Bill collaborative group included: local community members, landowners and ranchers, as well as local government, state and federal agencies, timber industry representatives and a conservation organization.”

The project Decision Memo is available for public review on the project webpage at https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=48912 or you may request a copy by contacting the Belt Creek District office at 236-5511 or the White Sulphur Springs District office at 547-3361.
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